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October 15, 2008

VIA Email (Rules Commentsgao.uscourts.gov) & Regular Mail
Peter G. McCabe, Secretary
Rules of Practice and Procedure Committee
Judicial Conference of the United States
Thurgood Marshall Federal Judiciary Building
Washington, D.C. 20544

Re: Civil Rule hearing of November 17, 2008 for Rule 56

Dear Mr. McCabe:

I am a partner in the firm of Nelson Levine deLuca & Horst LLC where I also serve as

General Counsel. Our firm is actively engaged in litigation in federal courts nationwide. I would

like the opportunity to testify before the Rules Committee in Washington D.C. on November 17,

2008, regarding the Rule 56. I will summit written comments approximately one week before

the hearing. Thank you for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

NELSON LEVINE de LUCA & HORST, LLC

Claudia D. McCarron
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